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December 15, 2016

U.S. Customs and Border Protection
Pacific Highway Port of Entry

9901 Pacific Highway

Blaine, WA 98230

Dear Customs and Border Protection Officer,

I write on behalf of my client, Ms.
my G-28 is attached, along with a copy of her green card’, Canadian passport biographic page
and Nexus card.

Ms.-contests the surrender of her green card. She signed [-407 paperwork on

2016 at the Pacific Highway Port of Entry, as the result of her misunderstanding of her rights as
a lawful permanent resident and without the intent to formally abandon her status. She requests a
hearing before an immigration judge in this matter.

I request that she be issued a Notice to Appear, along with a temporary green card to facilitate
her entries into the U.S. while her hearing is pending.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

l_ was formerl_. She changed her name back to- and this name
change was updated on her green card. However, her updated card was taken by CBP in conjunction with the 1-407,
and she does not have copy. Attached is a copy of her prior card, in her former name.
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